
 
November 2024  

 

Dear families  

 

We are delighted to invite you to the EYFS Winter Performance. The children will be performing the play Whoopsy 
Daisy Angel. 

 

The performances will take place on Friday 6 December at the below times:   

  

• Sheffield Class: 10:00 – 10:45  
Please arrive at the DMP entrance no earlier than 9:50 to reduce disruption for the other students in school.  

 

• Salford Class 1:00 – 1:45   
Please arrive at the DMP entrance no earlier than 12:50 to reduce disruption for the other students in 
school.  

  

Please ensure your child wears their black PE uniform and black footwear.  

  

Thank you for your support, 

 

Miss Khan, Miss Sadler & Mrs Afzal  

EYFS Reception Teachers   

 

 


